
Kenosha County Genealogy Society 

General Meeting Minutes 

October 14, 2019 
 

The meeting was called to order by President Kathy Nuernberg at 6:36 PM in Room I - 131 

conference room at Gateway’s Inspire Center building.  

Kathy requested to please turn off, or down any cell phones so there are no interruptions. 

About 27 members attended and 4 visitors were welcomed. 

Oren Simpson gave the treasurers report. Ending balance of $2,923.36 with income mainly from 

dues of $344.16 and interest of 3 cents, and $10.30 expenses for printing. The educational fund 

bucket was passed around.  

Kathy announced that membership dues are to be paid by October 31st or your name will be 

removed as a member. 

Next one-on-one at Southwest Library is Wednesday October 30th  6-8:30 PM. We need 

researchers, and if you want to come and shadow a researcher until you free comfortable 

working on your own with a library patron you can do so. Sign-up sheet was sent around. 

November 2. 2019 is the Senior Center Craft Show from 8:30 am – 3:00 pm, we will have a 

booth selling our folded books. 

We are planning the annual Christmas Party. We are considering having a Show & Tell for any 

exciting discoveries you made this year. We will have Robbers Bingo and the potluck on 

Monday, December 9th. A sign-up sheet was sent around. We will be ordering chicken also. 

The 400th Mayflower Anniversary is next year. We could have a display at the Northside 

Library. We need a group that could come up with some ideas. 

We have pens for sale at $3 each at the registration desk in honor of our new website. It writes 

nice and has a stylus on the one end.  

Cemetery project is coming to an end soon this year. We might finish St. Casimir’s and will start 

again in June 2020.  

The meeting concluded at 6:47 PM. It was accepted by Kathy Nuernberg and seconded by 

Joseph Miller.  

The speaker for tonight was introduced as newer member Jennifer Kastilahn who is also a 

member of the Association of Professional Genealogists. She will be talking about “Strategies 

for: Finding Places of Origin”. 

Respectfully submitted by Brenda Lambert-Miller, Secretary. 

 

 

 

 


